
 Join us for “Post-secondary Planning”.

This workshop will provide practical tools and suggestions 
on how students can leverage their strengths 

and be strategic in deciding what to do after graduation. 

Saturday, March 5th 2016
1:00 – 3:00 pm 

in the Coquitlam Foundation Room
of Coquitlam City Centre Library.

To register:
http://soroptimisttricities.org/dream-it-be-it-

post-secondary-planning/

http://soroptimisttricities.org/dream-it-be-it-

